
In attention of Mr. Jos Delbeke, Director General, DG Climate Action 
 
Dear Mr. Delbeke, 
 
 
I would like to inform you that I was nominated by the ENVE Commission of CoR as the 
rapporteur on COM(2014) 445 final on resource efficiency opportunities in the building 
sector. Based on the roadmap for the COM formulated by DG ENV, the activity carried out 
byDG CLIMA is highly connected to the theme of the COM.  
My team has already begun working on the consultation process in order to establish an 
efficient consultative framework with a wide range of actors, experts, organisations. 
In this respect it would be very useful to know if DG CLIMA is willing to identify a contact 
person, representing the thoughts and approaches of DG CLIMA. During my last rapporteur 
activity I concluded that it would be necessary to contact all relevant DGs at the very 
beginning, not just the lead DG. 
 
I hope you welcome this approach, and we can establish a sound cooperation regarding the 
formulation of the CoR opinion mentioned above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Csaba BORBOLY 
Member of the Committee of Regions (RO/EPP) 
 

Borboly Csaba 

0744/399-282 

www.borbolycsaba.ro 

https://www.facebook.com/borbolycsaba 

https://twitter.com/borbolycsaba 
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